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27 February 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 
HM Inspection of Baldragon Academy 
Dundee City Council  
  
Following our December 2023 further school inspection by Education Scotland, I am now able to inform you that 
an update letter will be officially published by Education Scotland on Tuesday 5 March 2024.  When published, 
you will be able to view the report here: https://education.gov.scot/. 
 
I am pleased to see the emerging key strengths of our school, and indeed our school improvement direction, 
being positively recognised through this rigorous school inspection process.  We will continue to work with 
colleagues from DCC Children and Families Service and Education Scotland to deliver our next steps and ongoing 
improvements and as we move forward. 
 
I want to thank our pupils, parents and staff for supporting the various aspects of this inspection process. 
 
I will continue to keep you informed as we move forward with our school improvements. 
 
Thank you for all you do in support of our school. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
H McAninch 
Headteacher 
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